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Wednesday 22nd January 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
Year 3 have been selected to attend a music workshop on Wednesday 29th 
January 2020. This is a fantastic opportunity for children to hear and learn 
songs from all over the world. They will be going to The VOCES8 Centre, 
Church of St Anne and St Agnes, Gresham Street, London EC2V 7BX. 
 
Children will be leaving school at 10am and returning before the end of the 
school day. 
 
We will provide a school packed lunch, however if you wish to give your child 
a home packed lunch you are welcome to.  
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Sheena Khangura 
Deputy Head 
 
 


